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Date 12 February 2020 

Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
Perth & Kinross Music Foundation Concert, Wednesday 4 March 2020, North Inch 
Community Campus, Perth, 7.30pm 
 
The following bands are invited to perform in the above concert taking place in the 
Assembly Hall, North Inch Community Campus.  Please see below for final arrangements. 
 
Bands Involved: Elementary String Orchestra, conducted by Mrs Morag Dalton 
             Percussion Ensemble, conducted by Ms Lynsey Paterson  
                Perth & Kinross Choir, conducted by Mr Joe Whiteman   
      Perthshire Youth Brass, conducted by Mr George Annan 

        
Admission: Tickets will be available to purchase at rehearsals on Wednesdays & 
Thursdays from Wednesday 19 February onwards at a cost of £5 for adults and £3 
concession.  Further tickets will be available to purchase at the door on the night.   
  
Uniform: Children should wear their school uniform and Central Groups/School tie.  
Central Groups ties will be available for children who do not have one. 
 
A raffle will be held during the evening.  Donations for the raffle are most welcome. 
 

Transport:  Pupils using the Central Groups transport will be picked up at their usual pick 
up point and time.  Please note, no return journey will be provided as it is hoped 
parents will attend the concert.  I would like to remind all parents that the transport 
provided is only for pupils who use transport on a weekly basis.  All other children should 
arrive at the North Inch Community Campus for 6.00pm for rehearsals. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Allan R Young 
Music Co-ordinator              

Delayed Office Opening 
for Employee Training 
This office will be closed from 
8.45 am - 11.00 am on the first 
Thursday of each month. 
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